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September 25, 2015 

To Whom It May Concern: 

Through CleanSource's role of assisting with the administration of the Alabama SAVES Energy Revolving 

Loan Fund (the "Program"), I have had the pleasure of working with Chuck Boggs of ACE Solar, LLC on a 

number of solar projects funded through the Program. As a result, I can attest to Chuck's diligence, hard 

work, persistence, and creativity in bringing these projects to a successful conclusion. And the same can 

be said for the team at ACE Solar. Notwithstanding the inevitable challenges and problems encountered 

in the course of developing a project, Chuck and his team always find ways to overcome the same. I trust 

that others who work with Chuck and ACE Solar will enjoy the same relationship that I have in the 

collaboration. 

Sincerely, 

wr�� 
W. Gregory Montgomery, Managing Director

222 S. Church Street, Suite 401, Charlotte, NC 28202 


